
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 9/26/2017 8:58:18 AM

Subject: Re: PIP Announcement / Press Conference

Please make sure they have a podium for him
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:39:13 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: PIP Announcement / Press Conference 
 
Yes, Joy Gillespie has it for the mayor.
 
hp
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:19 PM
 
To: Page, Hank ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: PIP Announcement / Press Conference
 
​Hank, did you send Mayor Osbon his bio?

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 1:56 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: PIP Announcement / Press Conference 
 
Talking points attached for the PIP event in Aiken tomorrow. I have also included the press release that the 
City of Aiken distributed to local outlets earlier this week. Gerry Dickinson and I will be on-site tomorrow.
 
To elaborate on the notes I made in the LG’s remarks, the press conference will not be a ground breaking or a 
ribbon cutting (they have not yet solicited bids for the project), but rather a brief, informal press conference 
to announce the PIP grant funding. It is my understanding that the Mayor is still planning to have lunch with 
the LG following the event.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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